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Letters to Editor

Editor’s comment

This letter reminds me of how one of the leading
software companies of the world does its business:
They launch a fairly good yet unperfected product
(a “beta” product) and then they start the iteration or
improvement process to clean up the bugs. Each new
version (2.0/3.0 etc) is better than the previous one
and eventually they grow closer to getting it to a place
called ‘flawless’. This | feel is a fascinating way of doing
things in life. The authors have stumbled upon a new
way of using the propeller flap and have promptly gone
ahead and published it. Now whenever and whereever
the ‘throw over flap’ will be researched and fine tuned,
the fact that these authors were the pioneer of this
idea would never be denied.

S. Bhattacharya
Editor, I.J.P.S.
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